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March 3, 2022 
 
 
Kim Haas, Chair, EAC 
202 Mira Loma Drive 
Oroville, CA 95965 
 
Subject: Enforcement Advisory Council Resolution 2022-01 Thanking Michael Condon 
for his service as Chair 
 
Dear Ms. Haas, 

The Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle) joins the EAC in 
thanking Michael Condon for his service, commitment, and contributions as Chair of the 
Enforcement Advisory Council.    

Michael's leadership and knowledge in the solid waste field proved invaluable in 
discussions and in finding solutions for complex issues in the field of Environmental 
Health. We appreciate Michaels’s involvement in promoting and advancing the ongoing 
partnership between LEAs and CalRecycle. 

EAC’s partnership is greatly valued by CalRecycle in providing consistent enforcement 
of solid waste mandates for each jurisdiction. We rely on the EAC to assist CalRecycle 
in solid waste programs, trainings, and other technical matters related to effective solid 
waste management. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Mark de Bie, Deputy Director 
Waste Permitting, Compliance & Mitigation Division 

 

Cc: EAC Members 
Michael Condon, San Diego County, Local Enforcement Agency 

       Martin Perez, CalRecycle, Training and Assistance Section 
       Paulina Lawrence, CalRecycle, Branch Chief, Permitting and Assistance Branch 
       Lars Seifert, CCDEH, Solid Waste and Resource Recovery Committee 
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